Perennial
Wood

Arn Franzen

Director of Parks and Open Space
Mayor's Office of Strategic Planning
City Hall

93 Highland Avenue

Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Arn,

Congratulations on the successful completion of the Quincy Street Park. Eastman Chemical
Company was pleased to support this project through the donation of Perennial Wood decking
for the park’s boardwalk.

For your reference, Eastman’s donation to the city of Somerville included:
Approximately 1600 board feet of Perennial Wood products

Perennial Wood Deck Finish

Delivery

On-site installation direction

The estimated value of the provided goods and services is approximately $12,000. If you have
any questions, please contact me at 651.450.9222 or amy@renownmarketing.com. Thanks.

Very truly yours,

Amy Lewis
For Eastman Chemical Company




